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Christina Kortmeyer

Senior Long Range Planner

City of Spruce Grove

315 Jespersen Avenue

Spruce Grove, AB T7X 3E8

(sent via email to: ckortmeyer@sprucegrove.org)

August 29, 2024

RE: REF Application 2024-004, Spruce Grove: New Municipal Development Plan (MDP)

Dear Christina Kortmeyer,

Thank you for your recent application submitted under the Regional Evaluation Framework
(REF).

An EMRB Administration Recommendation to approve the subject application was issued on
July 31, 2024. In accordance with the Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board REF Administrative
Procedures, the approval recommendation was subject to a 28-day appeal period ending on
August 28, 2024,

We are pleased to advise that an appeal was not submitted. In this regard, please accept this
letter as Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board approval and deemed disposition of the subject
REF application.

Best Regards,

)c{&ﬂwl Wik

Karen Wichuk, CEO
Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board

cc: Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board members
Mayor Allan Gamble, Chair, EMRB
EMRB CAOs
Stantec Consulting Ltd.
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